CORRESPONDENCE

4/27/2020

DOCUMENT NO. 02220-2020
Antonia Hover

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 3:08 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diana Vizcarrondo

Subject: FW: CLK docket 20190196

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190196.

Sincerely,

Angela Calhoun
Regulatory Program Administrator
Office of Consumer Assistance & Outreach

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 3:06 PM

To: Angie Calhoun <ACalhoun@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: CLK docket 20190196

Consumer correspondence for docket 20190196.

Sincerely,

Diana Vizcarrondo
Regulatory Specialist I1
Office of Consumer Assistance

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are
considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message
may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Ricky Rose <rickyrose249@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 1:15 AM

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: New area code (981) to the Tampa Bay area

The new area code will be 981 to accompany the 813. According to the unused prefixes and NANPA website,
981 is available and ready to be assigned to Florida.

Thank you for your concern.

RCRose/consumer.





